
 

 

Thursday 18th April 2024  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A very warm welcome back to school! I hope you had a wonderful Easter break and are 

ready for a busy and exciting term ahead.  

 

It has been a pleasure and privilege to lead the school this year and I am immensely 

proud of the hard work and dedication to the school shown by children, parents and 

staff. This is a very special community, and it is a privilege to be part of it. 

 

As we get close to the return to school, I extend a special welcome to those new pupils 

and families who are joining us for the first time. I look forward to getting to know you 

all over the next few weeks. The spring season brings with it a sense of renewal and 

growth (although I was slightly bemused when driving home from work last Tuesday 

when it started to sleet!), and I am excited to see the energy and enthusiasm all the 

children will bring to the school community once they return on Tuesday 23rd April.  

 

My message to the children when they return next week will be one where they are 

encouraged to approach each day with curiosity and a thirst for learning and to embrace 

all the different challenges and opportunities that the summer term will bring. 

 

Just a gentle nudge to you all to keep an eye out every Thursday for the weekly school 

communication, 'The Week Ahead', and to join the Friends of Windlesham quiz night on 

the evening of Friday 26th April.  

 

Thank you for your continued support of the school over this year and we look forward 

to welcoming your children back to school on Tuesday 23rd April for a Summer Term full 

of promise. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
David Leggett 

Headmaster 

 

 
 


